Sudbury Water District of Sudbury, Massachusetts

January 24, 2016

Susan Gittelman, Executive Director B'NAI B"RITH Housing New England Inc. 34 Washington St Brighton, MA 02135

Re: Requirements prior to Water Service Application

Coolidge Phase 2

Dear Ms. Gittelman,

On September 28, 2016, the Sudbury Water District sent you comments on the preliminary utility plan for the Coolidge at Sudbury Phase 2. I have recently reviewed the revised site plans, dated 1-17-17, submitted to the Town of Sudbury. I noted, during my review of the revised plans, that none of the District's required changes to the water connections were reflected in those plans. In addition, the District will require a written response regarding the District's comments dated 10/24/16 on the Water Impact Report summited on your behalf by Tata and Howard.

This letter will be the last reminder that this information will be required prior to applying to the District for a water connection for this project.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter kindly contact me at (978) 443-6602.

Sincerely,

Rebecca McEnroe, P.E. Superintendent

KM Eur

Cc: Meagen Donoghue, Director Planning Town of Sudbury John F.X. O'Brien, Esq., Chairman, Zoning Board of Appeals